
REMEMBERING

Mary Hilda Holland
July 14, 1924 - December 11, 2014

Tribute from Bakerview Community Crematorium & Celebration Centre Staff

Bakerview Community Crematorium & Celebration Centre Staff send our condolences to family and

friends.

Tribute from Karen Holmgren

Relation: Resident of Retirement Residence 

Heartfelt sympathy to you Fran, Mike and family. Mary was a wonderful, sweet and kind lady. We were

fortunate to have her brighten our day at Cedarbrooke Chateau and we all enjoyed her cheery

demeanor and were inspired by her strength while struggling with health challenges.  It was a pleasure

to witness the TLC given to Mary by you, she was blessed with a great family. My thoughts and

prayers are with you during this sad time.


